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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

PLEASE stop this nonsense. EV's are NOT green nor sustainable, particularly in Maine's harsh climate.

Every day brings more and more evidence that they are NOT the planet saving option being touted by the EV
manufacturers.

Most Mainers neither want nor can afford to help destroy more and more of our planet by open pit and strip mining and
landfills being filled with these discarded vehicles and batteries.

It is especially ironic that the vote was delayed by one of our powerful storms that knocked power out over a large
portion of our state, rendering EV's useless . . .

Barbara Plummer
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